July 31, 1996

Mr. Mark Daly KARE-TV 8811 Olson Memorial Highway Golden Valley, MN 55427

Dear Mr. Daly:

Per our recent conversation, enclosed please find a VHS copy of the film footage that was donated to the Review Board.

I have also enclosed a receipt for you to sign and return to Eileen Sullivan. I have provided a stamped envelope for you.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (202) 724-0088, ext. 227, if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. Associate Director

enclosure